Town of Bristol, Rhode Island

Department of Community Development

January 3, 2025 -

TO: Planning Board
FROM: Diane M. Williamson, Director
RE: Draft Housing Element Update for the Comprehensive Plan

Following the November meeting, the consultant has made some edits to the draft Housing
Element update.

If the Board is in support of the draft as provided, my recommendation is to forward it to

Statewide Planning so they can review and provide any comments. It is anticipated that this
element will be adopted as part of the upcoming full Comprehensive Plan update.

Thank you.
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